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February 4

Dr. Harry Hobbs came in to provide information on the opening of the 2nd Annual
Citizens Police Academy. The Huntsville Police Department Citizens Police
Academy gives citizens first-hand information on how the Department operates,
and examines the culture of police work and the police organization. It provides
an excellent opportunity for the citizens to interact with Department members.

March 13

Guest Tracy Sinowitz visited the studio to promote the UCP Irish Evening. We
covered Cerebral Palsy and its effect on children and their families. She
mentioned that all proceeds from the event would go to fund North Alabama
adults and children affected by the condition.

March 25

Guest Army National Guard Specialist Lezlie Warren came in to discuss her
armory'’s participation in a fund-raiser for the American Cancer Society. She
promoted a fun run/walk called the Zombie Fun Run.



